KIRKHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL



Kirkhill Road, Newton Mearns, Glasgow G77 5RJ (0141-570 7200)

e-mail: <u>schoolmail@kirkhill.e-renfrew.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.ea.e-renfrew.sch.uk/kirkhill</u>



At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be inspired to attain, achieve and be their best.

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you have found the new school club booking system easy to use. This is the first time we have used the school cloud system to book extra-curricular clubs and I would appreciate any feedback you might have. Unfortunately the system for booking clubs does not currently have the facility to let us know home arrangements. If your child has been allocated a place in an after school club please let us know your child's home arrangements by completing the following form. If we have no response to the form then we will require your child to be collected from the school office unless we hear otherwise. - https://forms.office.com/e/j7fzJRxd02

I am also pleased to be able to offer an additional after school club for P4 and 5 pupils. Whitecraigs Tennis Club have offered to run 4 tennis sessions on the 23rd Feb, 2nd March, 9th March, and the 16th March. The first three of these sessions will run in Kirkhill Primary from 3pm – 3:50pm and will be free of charge. The final session will be at Whitecraigs Tennis Club from 3:30 – 4:30 and will have a cost of £2 payable, in cash to the coach, on the day. If your child would be interested in attending this after school club please sign up on the school cloud website which can be found by accessing this link - https://kirkhill.schoolcloud.co.uk/ Applications for this club will close on Monday 20th Feb at 3pm.

Finally Brandon Wamberg our School's Active Schools Co-ordinator has asked if we can send the following survey out to parents. The aim of the survey is to paint a picture of what pupils are doing for physical activity outside of school. We hope that the information provided assists Active Schools to provide more extra-curricular activities for our pupils. https://forms.office.com/r/eQgQTVewuY

Yours Sincerely,

Scott Russell
Acting Principal Teacher

#PROUD Perseverance Resilience and Respect Optimism Unity Diversity